O

FREEPORT AREA OF BATAAN

NOTICE TO PROCEED

29 May 2018

GERARDO A. SANGIL

Sales Manager

My Green Lighting Corporation

Unit 3C. GMA Lou-Bel Bldg. Bagtikan St.

Corner Pasong Tamo St. San Antonio Village, Makati City

Dear Mr. Sangil:

The attached Contract having been approved and signed, notice is hereby given to My
Green Lighting Corporation that work may commence for the project “AFAB Power
Saving Project: Conversion of Conventional Lighting to LED Lighting for AFAB
Streetlights through a Lease-to-Own Modality (Supply & Installation” effective upon
the date stated in the Contract.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the

terms and conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation
Schedule.

Please note that allowance for delays due to weather factors and/or unworkable
conditions have already been factored in in the determination of the contract duration.
Hence, no request for extensions or suspensions of work shall be granted by the
Authority. Liquidated damages for any slippage and/or delays shall be strictly enforced
pursuant to R.A. 9184.

Kindly acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the
space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Authority of the
Freeport Area of Bataan.

Very truly yours,

PMAN—

EMMANUEL D. PINEDA {yM
Chgirman and Administrator

I acknowledge receipt of this Notice on: )/ Zi{ //

J
Name of Representative of the B%’ et i Prortpn
Authorized Signature:/

)
www.freeportareaofbataan.com

The Authority of the Freeport Area of Bataan
AFAB Administration Bldg., Freeport Area of Bataan, Mariveles, Bataan 2106

Tel. No. (+6347) 9354004
Fax No. (+6347) 9356046



